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In February 2015, I accepted the position of Provincial Director for Prince Edward Island, following the resignation of Sister Dawn Hardy.

I am very involved with the Union and in a few different capacities.  I am the NVP (Charlottetown) for my component - Union of Veterans Affairs Employees. I currently hold positions on the executive for the Regional Women’s Committee, Human Rights Committee and Area Council.

I am very much looking forward to working with my counterparts on the Atlantic Regional Council and continuing to work with our members on Prince Edward Island. 

I am very grateful for this opportunity on the Regional Council. If my members in the PEI area have any questions or concerns I would be more than happy to assist.  If you wish to be added to my distribution list please do not hesitate to contact me at claudedebi@eastlink.ca 

Respectfully submitted in solidarity,

Debi Buell 
Atlantic Council
